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3rd September 2025 
 

Sent by email 
Dear parent/carer 

 

Thank you so much for supporting our efforts to buy a new timber trail for the children. School 
and PTA fundraising has enabled this and it is now fully installed and ready to use (when the 
weather is dry)! The timber trail complies with many British and European standards and will be 
regularly checked by both school staff and external organisations to ensure its safety for our 
pupils. We also have a risk assessment in place which has been shared with all staff. 

 

When we can, we will be taking the children out class by class to explore it and learn our rules for 
safe play and as soon as it is dry enough, all children will have access to it at some point (we will 
create a timetable). We do need your help though and ask you not to let your child use it before or 
after school as this area is not supervised during these times, and we want to avoid any potential 
accidents or injuries. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Best wishes 

Alison Morgan 

Head Teacher 
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